Thames Valley Housing Association (TVHA) S&P 2024 Update

Metropolitan Funding PLC
Thames Valley Housing Association (TVHA) rating from Standard and Poor’s (S&P), following the annual review in December 2024.

Thames Valley Housing Association (trading as MTVH) is pleased to announce that it has retained its A- Stable credit rating with S&P.

Enquiries 
Please contact Donald McKenzie, Director of Corporate Finance, on 0203-535-4434 or at donald.mckenzie@mtvh.co.uk
 
This information for investors is also available on our website: 

https://www.mtvh.co.uk/about-us/investor-relations/
 
The information in this announcement has been prepared by the Thames Valley Housing Association group and is for information purposes only. The should not be construed as an offer or solicitation to buy or sell any securities, or any interest in any such securities, and nothing herein should be construed as a recommendation or advice to invest in any such securities.
